
Julia Wortley reappointed as
Independent Monitor of the DBS

News story

Julia Wortley re-appointed for a further term of three years.

Following the end of a first term of appointment, Julia Wortley the
Independent Monitor (IM) of the Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) has been
re-appointed for a further term of three years from 1 October 2021 until 30
September 2024.
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